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We want to see people transformed through Jesus Christ in the power of the Holy Spirit. 

 

CONNECT   GROW   INVEST 
 

 

 
 

 

People serving in 2024 
 

Wardens 
Ronny Leung, Andrew Ung, Amy Zhu 
 
Parish Councillors 
Hua Feng, Jian Huang, Jeff Powys 
 
Treasurer 
Byron Chen 
 
Nominators 
Byron Chen, Doris Chan, Jennifer Chan, Joy Watkinson, Andrew Ung 

 
Finances  
2023 ended with a $23,000 surplus. 
The total offertory figure for 2024 is $265,000. 
 
 

 
 

• Give thanks for God’s gracious provision in the last year. 

• Give thanks for the AGM meeting on Sunday. 

• Pray for our Wardens and Parish Councillors as the look after the governance of our site. 

• Pray for our Treasurer as he oversees the financial processes. 

• Pray that God would again meet our financial needs. 

• Pray that God would use to transform the lives of many in our area. 
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Coming up 

Prayer 
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Good Friday Service (29 March, Friday, 10am) 
Greeters Bible reader Prayer Counters Musicians 

Doris Chan  

Susan Zhang  

Peter Chappell  

Hua Feng 

John 10:1-21  

Rev. Phill Reads  

Pastor Micheal Ma 
Wardens 

 Joy, Phill, Tina,  

Jessie, Dani  

 

9am Service 

 Bible reader Prayer Counters 

31 Mar 
Ken Sensus 

John 11:17-33 
Rev. Phill Reads 

Cici Fu 

Kavitha Lyman 

7 Apr 
Cliff Seeto 

Numbers 9:15-23 
Peter Sun 

Cliff Seeto 

Peter Katsiris 

 

11am Service 
 Greeters Bible reader Prayer Counters Musicians Godly Play 

31 Mar 
Marina Leung  

Michelle Shao 

Amy Zhu 

John 11:17-44 
Gorden Fu 

Marina Leung   

Michelle Shao 

Joy, Phill, Ray,  

Jessie, Amy 
BREAK  

7 Apr 
Jessie Yeung 

Jessie He 

Andrew Ung 

Numbers 9:15-23 
Joy Watkinson Julia Zhu 

Amy Zhu 
TBA TBA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Senior Pastor: Rev. Phill Read  
0401 539 736  
Email: phill@penshurstanglican.org  
 
Assistant Pastor: Pastor Michael Ma  
0430 159 663 
Email: 
michael@penshurstanglican.org  
 

 

 

 

Penshurst Anglican Church:  
2 Carrington St, Penshurst 

www.penshurstanglican.org/ 

@ penshurstanglican 

Follow us on social media  

Contact us 

Please give your offertory by direct debit 
using the banking details below:  
 

Westpac Bank, Mortdale 
St Johns General Fund 

BSB: 032167 
Account No: 870821 

Giving is one way we can participate in 

God’s mission.  

Your giving helps us provide a context 

where people learn what it means to follow 

Jesus. Thank you for your generosity. 

 

Rosters 

Online Banking 
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Who looks after rosters? 

Grace our administrator organises the rosters monthly and sends out a reminder by text or WhatsApp. 

Speak with Phillip Read if you would like to join the roster. 

 

Who looks after The Pulse (our weekly newsletter)? 

Phillip Read collects the events and missionary prayer points. Please contact him about adding 

material into the newsletter. 

 

What can you tell me about our parish administrator? 

Grace Fung is a committed Christian who attends Beverly Hills Chinese Baptist Church. She works 

for Penshurst Anglican Church approx. 4 hours a week. Her primary responsibilities are translating 

The Pulse, rostering for the services and other administrative duties as directed by Phillip Read. 

 

The best way to contact Grace is by e-mail (pacadmin@penshurstanglican.org) 

 

How do I find out what events are planned for church? 

You can look up events on our website (https://www.penshurstanglican.org/pac-calendar).  

 

If I see small jobs that need doing around church, who do I tell? 

Our wardens are responsible for the maintenance of the property. Please speak with them. 

 

Who are our wardens and parish councillors? 

Our Wardens are: Ronny Leung, Andrew Ung, Amy Zhu.  

Our Parish Council is: Hua Feng, Jian Huang, Jeff Powys. 

You can send questions or correspondence to phill@penshurstanglican.org or speak with one of the 
people above. 

  

Prayer meetings 

Sunday morning (Mandarin), 10am-11am in the hall 

Sunday night (English), 7:00pm - 8:00pm, summer - church; winter - Phill's office  

Tuesday night (Mandarin), 8pm - 9pm in the front of the church 

Frequently asked questions 

mailto:pacadmin@penshurstanglican.org
https://www.penshurstanglican.org/pac-calendar
mailto:phill@penshurstanglican.org

